
 
 
 
 

DEER  PARK  PUBLIC  LIBRARY 
BULLETIN  BOARDS  POLICY 

 
 
The bulletin boards are maintained to promote Library programs and services, however, 
materials prepared by local non-profit groups and organizations in support of educational, civic 
and/or cultural activities will be considered for posting subject to approval by the Library Board 
of Trustees, or Library Director, or other designee. 
 
Materials submitted for approval which advocate a position on a public vote are not permitted.  
No materials shall be displayed in the interest of profit-making or for purposes not related to 
educational, civic and/or cultural activities. 
 
The Library reserves the right to restrict size, number, location and duration of postings.  
Postings may be displayed for a maximum of one month. 
 
Items are posted for informational purposes only.  Posting does not imply endorsement by the 
Library.  All materials approved for display on the Library’s Bulletin Board shall bear a 
disclaimer stating: 
 
“The views or opinions expressed by the individuals or groups displaying posters shall not be 
construed as the views or opinions of the Library or any of its officers or employees.” 
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